
 
 
 
 
March 6, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Natasha Segelstrom 
Administrative Services Director 
City of Mora 
101 Lake St. S 
Mora, MN 55051 
 
 
 
Re:  Mora Lake Outlet Project 
 
 
Dear Ms. Segelstrom, 
 
This letter is to express Kanabec County’s support for the Mora Lake Outlet project.  This project will 
provide necessary flood relief to City property and help protect residents affected by flooding events.  
In addition, this project would benefit MnDOT Trunk Highway No. 65 which has been closed numerous 
times due to flooding of Mora Lake. 
 
It is essential this project gets funded as it is necessary in order to complete two associated County 
projects.  SP 033-606-023 – STIP Seq No. 543 and SAP 033-606-025, both projects on CSAH 6 from 
Trunk Highway No. 47 to Mora.  These projects, scheduled for 2025, need to be completed in 
coordination with the Mora Lake Outlet construction.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chad T. Gramentz, PE 
Kanabec County Engineer 

 

 KANABEC COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
Chad T. Gramentz, PE, Public Works Director 
903 Forest Avenue East, Mora, MN 55051 

320-679-6300 
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